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Meeting called to order at 7:00pm by Supervisor Gatlin. Board members in attendance in addition to Supervisor Gatlin was Clerk 

Fritz, Treasurer Munn and Trustee Thole. Trustee Bennett was absent. 

Motion was made by Clerk Fritz to approve the Consent Agenda, supported by Treasurer Munn. Approved.  

Motion was made by Trustee Thole to approve the Treasurer’s Report, supported by Clerk Fritz. Approved. 

CITIZENS COMMENTS – Cemeteries need mowing.  This was addressed. The weather has been a deterrent but they will be mowed 

before Mothers Day and Memorial Day. UV Avenue between 45th and 47th has some road work that needs to be repaired. Citizens 

are tired of raking stones out of their yard. Pictures were brought in showing the mess on Cree’s and behind it. This will be 

addressed with Ordinance.  

Lisa Mackey gave us a very nice presentation on Metro Transit and their Connect program.  Metro Transit gave 124,000 rides to 

senior citizens and persons with disabilities in Kalamazoo County.  They also have daily rides available for services to the VA in Battle 

Creek.  There are brochures available at the township or you can visit kmetro.com for more information. 

A motion was made by Clerk Fritz to appoint Michael Fry as Deputy Clerk, supported by Treasurer Munn. Approved 

OLD BUSINESS - None 

NEW BUSINESS - None 

ROAD COMMITTEE – None 

CORRESPONDENCE – None 

ZONING ENFORCEMENT – None 

SHERIFF’S REPORT – None 

FIRE AUTHORITY UPDATE – Still waiting for new fire truck, this wait could be up to two years. 

BOARD COMMENTS – None 

Motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Supervisor Gatlin at 7:29pm, supported by Treasurer Munn. Approved 

 

 


